
 

MARYLAND HEALTH CARE COMMISSION 
SCHEDULE FOR CERTIFICATE OF ONGOING PERFORMANCE REVIEWS 

CARDIAC SURGERY SERVICES 
 

The Maryland Health Care Commission provides the following schedule for the review of 
an application for a Certificate of Ongoing Performance of cardiac surgery services.   
 

The application must be submitted no later than the published due date and will only be 
received and reviewed in accordance with this published schedule.  The application should be 
submitted to MHCC’s sFTP space on or before the scheduled date of submission.  Please contact 
MHCC staff to set up an account to upload files to MHCC’s sFTP space, if an account has not 
already been set up for the person who will be submitting the application. For further information 
about the review schedules or procedures, contact Eileen Fleck, Chief, Acute Care Policy and 
Planning, at eileen.fleck@maryland.gov or 410-764-3287. 
 

Percutaneous Coronary Intervention Services 
 

Hospital 
Application  

Submission Date 
 Suburban Hospital September 5, 2025 
. 
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